
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2017 12:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 197 Part-time and Casual Employment – Casual Conversion Clause  

 
Dear Associate 
 
The AMWU supports and adopts the submissions of the Australian Council of Trade Unions 27 
September 2017. 
 
We note that the AiGroup oppose the Commission accepting the ACTU’s submissions in reply 27 
September 2017, despite themselves filing submissions in reply on behalf of the AiGroup on 6 
October 2017.  
 
The AMWU does not presently seek an opportunity to present further oral submissions.  However, if 
the Commission does receive the ACTU’s submissions 27 September 2017, the AMWU would seek an 
opportunity to present oral submissions in reply. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
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